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DASA Newsbreak – DASA Calling for increase in Subscribers 

 

DASA wishes to grow the number of Newsbreak subscribers (from the Defence aviation 
community) to reach a larger audience in order to promote aviation safety initiatives, and 
increase awareness of changes within the Defence Aviation Safety Program. 

 

The DASA Newsbreak informs the Defence aviation community of upcoming developments 
including: 

 Regulatory changes.  

 Events such as Conferences and Town Halls. 

 Training courses. 

 Publication of new advisory material. 

 

Newsbreaks are distributed via a voluntary opt-in subscription-based email service and it is this 
subscriber base DASA wishes to grow.  

 

DASA requests community members who have already subscribed to consider who within their 
organisation would benefit from a Newsbreak subscription and to encourage them to subscribe.  

 

To subscribe to the DASA Newsbreak simply: 

 Click on DASA Subscribe  

 Place Subscribe in the Subject line and click send.  

 

DASA point of contact DDPEC Patricia Balazs, via dasa.daspcoord@defence.gov.au.  

 

Past Newsbreaks located DASA web site. 

DASA Newsbreaks: Unsubscribe - send blank email to DASA Unsubscribe 

DASA Newsbreaks: Subscribe - send blank email to DASA Subscribe 

 
Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation and space safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed on 
to third parties. 
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